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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT:    BJ’S WHOLESALE CLUB-NEWBURGH     
PROJECT NO.:   19-07 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 97, BLOCK 2, LOT 44, 46.2 & 45 
REVIEW DATE:   13 SEPTEMBER 2019  
MEETING DATE:   19 SEPTEMBER 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: MASER CONSULTING, P.A.  
 
 

1. The project will require the filing of a Stormwater Facilities Maintenance Agreement for all lots 
involved in the project. 
 

2. Stormwater Security and Inspection Fees must be posted prior to signing of the maps. 
 

3. Landscape Security and Inspection Fees must be filled prior to filing of the map. 
 

4. Approval from the NYS Department of Transportation for the access points and traffic signal 
depicted within the State Highway must be received. 
 

5. City of Newburgh Flow Acceptance Letter has been received and is in the file. 
 

6. Petroleum Bulk Storage Permits must be provided to the Building Department prior to issuance 
of a Certificate of Occupancy. 
 

7. NYSDEC Stormwater Permit must be submitted prior to issuance of a Building Permit.  Copies 
of the permit should be forwarded to this office and Code Enforcement.  Municipal 
authorization will be processed upon request by the Applicant.   
 

8. Notes should be placed on the map identifying the milling and re-paving of Auto Park Drive as 
discussed with the Planning Board on 5 September 2019.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
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